MEMORANDUM   

DATE:		8/5/14

TO:		Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket Id: OAR–2013-0602

FROM:	Ray Saracino, EPA

SUBJECT:	7/15/14, Meeting Regarding Proposed Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants 


SUMMARY

EPA participated in a panel discussion organized by the California Council on Environmental and Economic Balance (CCEEB) on July 15, 2014.  EPA provided a brief overview of the Clean Power Plan proposal for Existing Power Plants. 

ATTENDEES

A specific list of attendees is not available.  Approximately 75 people from State government, industry and environmental organizations were present.  Deborah Jordan presented on behalf of EPA.
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